
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my recent inquiry regarding my 

insurance deductible for [specify insurance type, e.g., health, auto]. As per our last conversation 

on [date], I was looking for clarification on the amount I am required to pay before my coverage 

begins. 

Could you please provide an update or any available information on this matter? I appreciate 

your assistance and look forward to your prompt response. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Policy Number] 


